
HAHNVILLE VOL FIRE DEPARTMENT 

SPECIAL BUSINESS MEETING (Date: October 17, 2018) 
 

President Darren Drumm called the Special Business meeting to order at 1900 hours. There were 9 members 

present.  

This Special Business Meeting is being called to fill the vacancy in the Secretary position. 

 

President Darren Drumm opened the nomination for the Secretary Position.  

Johnny Saldana was nominated for the position of Secretary and accepted the nomination. There were no other 

nominations for this position. 

 

Motion by Britton Allshouse, seconded by Trevell Gordon to close nominations. 

Membership voted. 8 yes / 0 no. Motion does pass. 

 

Voting for Johnny Saldana for the position of Secretary. Voting was done by show of hands. Membership voted. 8 

yes / 0 no. Johnny Saldana is the Secretary until the new officers take office in January 2019. 

 

Motion by Britton Allshouse, seconded by Matthew Allshouse to adjourn the meeting due to nothing else being able 

to discuss. 

 

Meeting Adjourned. 


